
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter   Friday 17th December 
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All letters and newsletters are now also posted on the website 

May we take this opportunity to thank every single one of you for supporting our school community so much during 2021. It 
certainly as been a year like no other, once again!  We really do hope that you are able to have a 
peaceful and enjoyable Christmas break and we look forward to seeing everyone again on    
Tuesday 4th January. 

On behalf of our staff, grateful thanks also for the most generous and kind gifts which we have 
received this week—each and every one is very much appreciated. 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 during the holiday, please email the office at  
office@georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk  This account will be monitored at times during the 
break but specifically at the start. If someone in your household tests positive, in line with      
current guidelines, it is advised that all other members of the household take a PCR test followed by daily lateral flows.  

Bookings are now open for ‘The Hive’ childcare club. See the next page for details. 

Here are some key dates which are coming up: 

Tuesday 4th January 2022—return to school for all pupils 

Monday 21st March and Thursday 24th March—Parent’s Evening (details to follow) 

2021—2022 Term Dates: 

INSET DAYS 2nd September 2021, 3rd September 2021, 1st November 2021, 28th February 2022, 27th May 2022 

4.1.22 First day of spring term                                            21.2—25.2.22       half term                      8.4.22      Last day of term 

25.4.22 First day of summer term                                      30.5.— 3.6.22       half term                     21.7.22    Last day of term 

Please note that the final day of term is now  confirmed as Thursday 21st July 2022. This is in lieu of the extra bank holiday for 

Queen Elizabeth’s jubilee. 

Filmed a little while ago 

now, the staff gathered 

together to produce a 

panto for the children. 

They will have all watched 

it in school today and will, 

hopefully be able to tell 

you all about it! 



 

 

Newsletter   page 2 

Scientists about the town 

Thank you to everyone who entered our Rustington Scientists about town. What a great competition to be part of. We joined 
with Summerlea and Rustington Primary School to have a joint competition involving all 3 schools. 
 
 
A huge well cone to the Georgian Gardens winners: 
Olivia Year 4 
Faith Year 6 
Teddy King Year 4 
Savanah Year 4 
Poppy Year 2 
Tallulah Year 2 
Elliott Year 1 
Libby Year 1 
Max Year 3 
 
Also a huge thank you to the shops of Rustington for  
donating prizes especially Luke’s News, The Original Factory Shop,       
Morrisons and Jerichos. A governor from Summerlea also donated  
ome prizes for each school. 
 

Joyeux noel—happy Christmas 

Un cadeau—a gift 

Le sapin—Christmas tree 

Le Pere Noel—Father Christmas 

Le bonhomme de neige—                 

snowman 

Neige—snow 

The ‘elf on the shelg’ in 

1GS has been causing 

mischief in class. 


